
Memorandum
Item 10c

TO:  CCSD School Board Members
FROM:  Jackie Hanson, Superintendent
DATE:  February 20, 2025
SUBJECT:  CHS Early Graduation Request

The CCSD School Board received a written request for a CHS Senior to be considered and approved for CHS 
Early Graduation.  The written request was provided to Board members via electronic communication 
(email) on Friday, January 24, 2025.  

CCSD Administrative Regulation 6146.1-1 governs CHS Early Graduation Requests.  While this request falls 
outside the timeframe specified in AR 6146.1-1, it is considered exceptional since the regulation was 
adopted in December 2024.  CHS Principal, Josh Andrews, has confirmed that the student has successfully 
completed all required coursework and met the high school graduation requirements set by CCSD and the 
State of Alaska.

Suggested Motion:  Move to approve the Early Graduation Request of CHS Senior, Nalaysia Raymond, 
effective at the end of CCSD’s first semester on January 16, 2025.


